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Rodvien, Emma (PUC)

From: mufffy1@cox.net
Sent: Saturday, June 17, 2023 3:09 PM
To: Rodvien, Emma (PUC)
Subject: Docket No. SB-2022-2 RI Energy Facility Siting Board

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
    Report Suspicious    

 

Good Afternoon 

I live in Island Park in Portsmouth and am very concerned about the cables running 
the length of the pristine Sakonnet River. 

Because of the great number of issues and potential issues. I believe the RI PUC 
Energy Facility Siting Board should NOT approve the SouthCoast application until 
they can demonstrate financial viability and stability for the life of the entire 
project. 

 

Thanks 

Jeanne Smith 


